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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Residential Trip –September 2024 
 

Following the meeting on Monday, we are arranging a residential activity course on Monday 16th - Friday 20th September. We 
will be taking the children to Condover Hall in Shrewsbury. Residential courses are an invaluable part of the National Curriculum 
and children benefit from learning outside the classroom. It will help children to learn to work together as part of a team, 
develop independence and gain in confidence. 
 
The centre has fully trained and qualified instructors and with the support of the school staff will provide instruction in a full 
programme of activities in a safe, controlled and secure environment. The activities available will include abseiling, high ropes, 
mirror maze, raft building, swimming, kayaking, film club and many more. 
 
The cost of the trip is approximately £400.00 per child. The school will subsidise this trip by paying £200.00 per child which will 
cover their board, lodgings and transport. We are asking parents to contribute £200.00. This will include all accommodation, 
food and all activities that the children will take part in.  
 
Payments can be made in instalments via Parentpay.com. Pupil Premium money can only be used towards this trip once £150.00 
has been paid. 
 
If your child is interested, we would require a deposit of £40.00 to be paid by January 8th to reserve the booking, followed by 5 
instalments of £32.00. Payments are on Parentpay.com, if you need any help with this, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. C. Barrington  
Executive Principal 
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